
 

 

 
 

 Dated:  09.08.2023 

 
To,  
BSE Limited 
PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 (Maharashtra) 
 
Sub: clarification with reference to Movement in Price. 
 
Ref: Chambal Breweries And Distilleries Limited (Scrip Code: 512301) 
 
 Dear Sir / Ma’am, 
 
With reference to your price movement letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NP/ 2023-2024 / 234 email 
dated 9th August 2023, we would like to inform you that there are no such pending events, price-
sensitive information, etc. which we are required to submit to the stock exchange pursuant to the 
provision of Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Further, inform you that we don’t have any price-sensitive information for the Price behavior in the 
scrip. 
 
You are kindly requested to take the same on record. 
 
Thanking You 
 
FOR CHAMBAL BREWERIES AND  DISTILLERIES LTD. 
 
 
 
 
Lalit Modi 
Company Secretary & 
Compliance officer 
Membership  no.  A37353 
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